
• 	Wear a cloth face covering when in public 
indoor areas and also in outdoor areas where 
you cannot maintain physical distance. Keep 
your cloth face covering with you at all times.

• 	Wash your hands with soap and water or use 
hand sanitizer frequently, especially after 
touching surfaces.

• 	Follow physical distancing guidelines, 
maintaining a six-foot distance from others 
when possible.

• 	Perform your daily health check and, if you 
have any symptoms, contact the Wellness 
Center and your doctor.

• 	Wear a cloth face covering over your nose  
and mouth while in the classroom.

• 	Enter and exit classrooms efficiently, with 
your face covering on.

• 	Keep the seats and desks in their places.

• 	If you need to quarantine or have a medical 
issue, contact the Director of COVID-19 
Accommodations and your professors.

• 	Communicate with your professors about 
your concerns related to class.

• 	Seating capacity will be reduced to allow 
physical distancing. Do not rearrange seats.

• 	Plan ahead for remote ordering and 
touchless self-service.

• 	Watch for the posted extended dining  
service hours.

• 	Responsibly enjoy relaxed face covering 
and social distancing within your residence 
hall “neighborhood,” but wear your mask 
and maintain distance if you may have been 
exposed.

• 	Do not visit between “neighborhoods” or 
allow outside visitors.

• 	Avoid parties and gatherings, especially 
where people are not wearing masks or 
social distancing.

• 	Follow the guidance of your residence hall 
staff as situations evolve.

• 	If you are on campus, return home or to your 
residence hall room and wear your mask.

• 	Notify the Wellness Center via phone or 
e-mail (724-805-2115 or SVCWellness@
stvincent.edu) and remain at home or in your 
room. After regular business hours, notify 
your prefect.

• 	Follow all instructions from the Wellness 
Center and health care professionals.

FORWARD TOGETHER
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Watch for updates to the SVC Health and 
Safety Plan in your e-mail and at https://
www.stvincent.edu/student-life/campus-
reopening.
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